
 
October 22, 2013

BART to Host Fourth Annual Fall Breakfast

On Friday, November 1st, BART will host its 4th Annual Fall Breakfast from 
8:30 to 9:30 a.m.; students will be available to lead tours at 9:30 a.m.  
BART's fall breakfast is an opportunity for community members and local 
officials to hear about the school's progress and future plans.  Anyone 
interested in attending should contact Leah Thompson at 743-7311 x168 or 
leah.thompson@bartcharter.org by Wednesday, October 30th.

About BART

BART is a nationally recognized, award-winning, tuition-free public middle 
and high school focused on preparing students for college. One hundred 
percent of BART’s graduates have passed a college course and have been 
accepted into college prior to graduation.  BART does not discriminate in 
admission to, access to, treatment in, or employment in its services, 
programs or activities, on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, 
sex, disability, gender identity, sexual orientation, homelessness or age
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